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VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant)

From: Poor, Geraldine [Poor.G@portseattle.org]
Sent: Monday, December 15, 2008 2:09 PM
To: warren@ballardoil.com; Agnew, Bruce; cliffordbenson@hotmail.com; 

suzanne.benson@pacer.com; tinstitute; JohnB@ARGOSYCRUISES.COM; 
rickb@totalterminals.com; dbryan@victoriaclipper.com; kevin@ecoss.org; kevinc@blaser-
die.com; chandlrm@seattle.gov; kchristopher@westernports.com; 
kevinc@argosycruises.com; ken@premiertransport.net; kevin@seattlefreight.com; 
jean.cox@seattlepier66.com; rebekah@aquariumsociety.org; bobd@keepclam.com; 
terry.finn@bnsf.com; david@mlkclc.org; dgatchet@roadlink.com; dgmic@qwest.net; gibbs61
@msn.com; ronh@tridentseafoods.com; genensusan@comcast.net; 
jan.jacobs@americanseafoods.com; kkingery@d1meba.org; gkipp@theroyergroup.com; 
mark.knudsen@ssamarine.com; jeffl@unitedmotorfreight.com; 
lee.macgregor@ssamarine.com; dmackenzie@pspilots.org; mmoore@pmsaship.com; 
jcodl@aol.com; vince_sup@msn.com; ko@carnitech.net; 
joppenheimer@columbiahospitality.com; pdotley@comcast.net; ralphp@argosycruises.com; 
mike@processheating.com; david_pickles@apl.com; Powers, Bob; sranf@mariners.org; 
jrasmussen@victoriaclipper.com; jroyer@pmsaship.com; Schmidt, Karen ; 
jons@downtownseattle.com; espencer@grahamdunn.com; kims@cityice.net; 
wtabler@pspilots.org; thompj@genieind.com; joe.todaro@shipperstransport.com; 
larry@WTASSNS.com; local19pres@Qwest.net; bwaldman@mariners.org; 
rwallace@wallaceproperties.com; elizabeth.j.warman@boeing.com; 
eugene@ecwassociates.com; paul.weisdepp@ssamarine.com; White, John; 
Peterw@Nelsontrucking.com; Paananen, Ron; ron.posthuma@kingcounty.gov

Subject: Port Commission motion on AWV today

 
Today, the Port Commission will consider a motion asking that the state, city and county 
carry a bored tunnel option forward for further study.
The motion is based on our mutual interests to support transportation capacity and 
economic vitality and to minimize impacts on the waterfront.

The meeting begins at 4:00 pm; this is scheduled to be the first item on the agenda.  
Attached is a link to the live audio/video if you are interested in tuning in:
http://www.portseattle.org/about/organization/commission/commissionaudio
.shtml

We look forward to our next meeting with the Working Waterfront Forum this Wednesday, 
December 17, 7:30 am at Pier 69.  

Geri Poor
Manager, Regional Transportation
206-728-3778
Poor.g@portseattle.org


